
 
 

Hello Maple Lane Families, 
 

There will be an Usborne Book Fair happening next week at Maple 
Lane!  Some of the money raised from the book fair will be used to 
purchase new books for the Maple Lane library. 

The dates for the book fair are:  
October 17th- October 19th, 2022  
The books will be on sale in the multi-purpose room.  Students will 
get to preview the books and create wish lists on Monday, October 
17th.  Families are welcome to come to the book fair during lunch and 
after-school hours.  Please come through the outside doors of the 
multi-purpose room (the multi-purpose room is located next to the 
library and Wild Flower Community).  
 
Please come and show your support, we hope to see you there ☺  
 

 
 

 

 
 
 


